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2363 PUPIL USE OF PRIVATELY-OWNED TECHNOLOGY 

 

The Board of Education recognizes technology is always changing and as a result of increased 

accessibility to technology many pupils possess technology devices for their use during non-school hours.  

These privately-owned devices may be beneficial to pupils during non-school hours, however during 

school hours a district device will be provided.  Therefore, the Board of Education will not allow pupils 

to use their privately-owned technology devices during school hours.   
 

For the purpose of this Policy, “technology” means hardware or software. 
 

For the purpose of this Policy, “privately-owned” means technology hardware and software that is 

purchased, owned, and maintained by the pupil at no expense to the school or school district. 
 

For the purpose of this Policy, “hardware” means any device that can store, access, retrieve, and/or 

communicate data or information.  “Hardware” may include, but is not limited to, any type of computer 

device; wireless telephone; electronic reader; personal digital assistant (PDAs); video broadcasting and/or 

recording device; or camera. 
 

For the purpose of this Policy, “software” means any computer program(s) or related data that provide 

instruction for telling a computer or other hardware device what to do and how to do it. 
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